

Frank Baxter
Travel & Transport Policy Manager
Environment & Economy Directorate
Planning, Transport & Sustainability Division
Southampton City Council
4th Floor
One Guildhall Square
Southampton
SO14 7FP

Economy, Transport and Environment Department Elizabeth II Court West, The Castle Winchester, Hampshire SO23 8UD

Tel: 0845 603 5638 (General Enquiries)
0845 603 5633 (Roads and Transport)
0845 603 5634 (Recycling Waste & Planning)
Textphone 0845 603 5625
Fax 01962 847055
www.hants.gov.uk

Enquiries to

My reference

Your reference

bbaf award letter scc

Direct Line

01962 846863

Email

simon.may@hants.gov.uk

Date

1 October 2012

Dear Frank

Transport for South Hampshire - Better Bus Award Fund allocation to SCC

As you are aware TfSH has been awarded £4.48m Better Bus Award Fund grant to be allocated between operators and HCC, SCC & PCC.

SCC has been allocated £50k for Legible Bus Networks in 12/13 (made up of £40k capital and £10k revenue grant).

In line with the DfT & TfSH governance arrangements the grant will be paid to TfSH. Thereafter claims for reimbursement will be made via the TfSH claim form's previously sent out.

Yours truly,

Simon May

Senior Accountant

Hampshire County Council

Director of Economy, Transport and Environment Stuart Jarvis BSc DipTP FCIHT MRTPI